
Ottawa, 8th Jan., 1904.

Sir,-

In reply to your

letter of the 29th ultimo regarding

the work being carried on by Mr. Davies,

a Seventh Day Adventist, among the In-

dians of Port Simon, I beg to state

that, whilst the police of the Depart-

ment is to abstain from intreference

begard to religious matters, it is,

Devertheless, incumbent upon it to see

that the Indian Act is evorced, the

visions of which make it necessary

that before a white man can reside upon

must obtain permission.

vant.Your obedient

Fomher

scretary.

Ietoria, B.0

verschieden. Indian Affairs, Letterbook

16 December 1903 - 15 January 1904, (R.G. 10, Volume 5047)

Oor Copy


